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Employers:
Please add this insert to the Choose Your Retirement Plan booklet.

Dear customer,

Effective Jan. 1, 2024, the health care deferral requirements for Plan 2 customers changed. These are
now similar to Plan 3.

Both plans now allow you to delay receiving your retirement benefit and still be eligible for Public
Employees Benefits Board (PEBB) coverage. To qualify, you must meet service credit requirements
and select coverage within 60 days of termination.

This affects information at the bottom of pages 4 and 11. The booklet will be corrected after the annual
update in June 2024.



